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BREAVED PARENTS WELCOME MEMORIAL TO BOSNIAN CITY'S DEADLIEST DAY
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On the anniversary of the Bosnian Serb Armys shelling of the city of Tuzla, which left 71 dead in 
May 1995, parents of children who were killed praised the Kapija Memorial Centre for safeguarding 
the truth about the attack.

Twenty-six years ago, a shell fired from positions held by the Bosnian Serb Army hit the Kapija 
area of Tuzla in central Bosnia and Herzegovina, killing 71 people and injuring over 200 more.
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